
 

 
      
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Glendale Park Board will meet on Wednesday, January 30, 2019 at 
3:00 pm for the purpose of discussing general business.  This meeting 

will take place in the conference room located in the Village Office, 30 
Village Square, Glendale, Ohio 45246. This meeting is open to the 

public. 
 
 

 
Joe Hubbard, Chairperson 

 
Posted 01-22-19 

 
 

 
 
 


